
The Fanwood Rescue Squad is once again offering free CPR classes for Fanwood and Scotch 
Plains residents during EMS Week beginning Saturday, May 17th, 2014. CPR, with the use of an 
automated external de�brillator (AED), remains an important tool for citizens to help give 
unresponsive people a second chance at life. Classes are open only to residents of Fanwood 
and Scotch Plains and are underwritten by generous local businesses. Here's the schedule:

• Saturday, May 17, 8:30 AM
• Monday, May 19, 7:00 PM
• Wednesday, May 21, 7:00 PM

Registration is online only at www.fanwoodrescue.com/cpr-classes .

Once again, we ask our business community to help us pay for these classes by donating $100. 
In exchange, we will advertise your generosity in the newspaper and on our website and 
include your company name/logo on a flyer given out at the classes. If you're interested in 
sponsoring CPR, please go to www.fanwoodrescue.com and click the DONATE link, or send a 
check to:

Fanwood Rescue Squad
CPR Classes

123 Watson Road
Fanwood, NJ 07023

Thanks in advance for your support!

Tom Kranz, NJEMT-B(i) Fanwood 
Rescue Squad 
www.fanwoodrescue.com
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Made possible by the volunteers of
the Fanwood Rescue Squad and our
local businesses!

http://www.fanwoodrescue.com/donate

